
From: van der Zanden, Monique (MTO)]  
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 3:01 PM 
To: Fiona Hamilton 
Subject: Highway 21 and Bruce Road 20 - Petition Initiated by Janet Dawson 

Dear Ms. Hamilton, 

Thank you for the letter on behalf of the Council of the Municipality of Brockton regarding the 
intersection of Highway 21 and Bruce Road 20. 

Ministry staff are working with representatives from Bruce Power to develop short term and long range 
plans for intersection improvements  at Highway 21 and Bruce Road 20.  The proposed short term 
recommendations include changes to signing and pavement markings.  The long term recommendations 
include consideration of a roundabout or a traffic signal at this intersection.   Staff from the ministry and 
Bruce Power will be meeting in the near future to discuss recommendations and timelines in more 
detail. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Robert Bakalarczyk, Head, Traffic Section 
directly at 519-873-4356 or Robert.Bakalarczyk@ontario.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Monique van der Zanden | Administrative Assistant 
Ministry of Transportation, Provincial Highways Management, West Region – Engineering Office 
659 Exeter Road, 4th Floor 
London, ON N6E 1L3 
T: 519-873-4331| Monique.vanderZanden@ontario.ca 
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